Matthew Swinford

From: lain Osenton

Sent: 09 January 2020 11:44

To: Planning

Cc: Linda Griffiths; dcregistration
Subject: 19/02614/DISC - CDC Arboriculture
Hi Linda,

Regarding the above referenced DISC. The method statement demonstrates due consideration to trees on site,
including recently protected trees.

It will be of interest to hear the outcome of inspection to T194, however | have no further concerns overall.
Kind regards,

lain Osenton

Arboricultural Officer (South)
Environmental services
Cherwell District Council
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This e-mail (including any attachments) may be confidential and may contain legally privileged information. You
should not disclose its contents to any other person. If you are not the intended recipient, please notify the sender
immediately.

Whilst the Council has taken every reasonable precaution to minimise the risk of computer software viruses, it
cannot accept liability for any damage which you may sustain as a result of such viruses. You should carry out your
own virus checks before opening the e-mail(and/or any attachments).

Unless expressly stated otherwise, the contents of this e-mail represent only the views of the sender and does not
impose any legal obligation upon the Council or commit the Council to any course of action..



